BUFFALO COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
BUFFALO COUNTY COURTHOUSE, GANN VALLEY, SD
Provisional Budget Meeting – Tuesday, July 23, 2024 – 1:00pm

Chairman Dawn Cable called the meeting to order at 1:00am with Commissioner Rex Zastrow and Vice-Chair Donita Loudner present. Also present was Debra Morrison, Buffalo County Auditor/ROD.  

Pledge of Allegiance was performed. 

Auditor Morrison presented the Provisional Budget for Buffalo County for 2025.  Upon discussion Loudner made a motion to approve the 2025 Provisional Budget; seconded by Zastrow.  Motion carried by all voting Ayes.  

Zastrow made a motion to adjourn the 2025 Provisional Budget at 3:10pm; seconded by Loudner.  Motion carried by all voting Ayes.

Next Buffalo County Commissioners meeting will be held on August 6, 2024, at 1:00pm.  
